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DEPARTMENT OF THE TREASURY 

BUREAU OF ALCOHOL, TOBACCO AND FIREARMS 
WASHINLA ON, 	202.'6 

(...)f I.  11 t 
THE &mit AUG 4 1980 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This is in response to your Freedom of Information Act request, dated May 21, 1977, which was referred to this office by the Deparment of Justice on July 16, 1980. Your original request was actually referred to Justice by Naval Intelligence, an Agency that also referred your initial request to this Bureau back in early 1978. 

Since we have responded to your initial request in May of 1978, we will take no further action on this duplicate referral. For your information, the 39 pages of records referred by the Department of Justice are records about a 1967 ATF Firearms Investigation and has nothing whatsoever to do with the Kennedy assassination. 

Sincerely yours, 

a. 

Disclosure Officer 
Disclosure Branch 


